
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The regular Monthly Business Meeting was held on August 6, 2014. (1) Elizabeth Farmer 
reports that the WMU are still planning to sponsor lunch on Sunday, August 24th, with the 
donations collected being used to support missions. (2) Jim Sabo, Sr. reports that the adult 
choir will be singing in Springfield on September 21st. (3) Ernest Carol Taylor, representing 
the  Personnel Committee, reports that they have received several resumes, including Erin 
Cox, for the position of Minister of Youth. Since Campbellsville University is just getting 
started back for the Fall Semester they plan to continue to receive resumes until September 
15th. (4) Bro. Steve reports he, Debbie Farris, and Charlotte Benningfield are updating the 
membership information using the new software program that was purchased last month. He 
also noted dates of upcoming events such as: the Men's Skeet Shoot and Pig Roast on August 
16th, the Women's Lunch to be on September 6th with Woman's Day on September 7th with 
women leading the services. He still needs men to volunteer to serve the meal for the 
Women's Lunch. The Fall Renewal Revival has been moved to October 18th and 19th due to 
conflicts of the evangelist. All the committees are to meet on September 7th evening to 
determine who is the chairman of each committee and to set goals. The History Committee 
will be meeting tonight to continue planning the activities for the 140th Celebration in 
November. (5) In New Business, Ernest Carol Taylor presented to the members that if the 
church agrees to purchase a minimum of 2000 gallons of fuel for the coming season they can 
lock in the rate at $1.69/gallon. The rate at present time is $1.86 and it can fluctuate up or 
down. It was voted on and approved to lock the rate in as presented. Also in New Business, 
Sam Graham (Chairman of the Deacons) had Ernest Carol Taylor present the Wedding 
Policy and Amendment with the proposed changes addressing the need to identify marriage 
being Biblical between one man and one woman. It was voted on and approved to accept this 
recommendation for change in the policy. Also, in New Business, Nick Cobb, representative 
of the Nominating Committee, presented the Nominating Committee Report for the new 
church year. It was approved as read. 
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